

John Clifford School Nether Street Beeston Nottingham NG9 2AT

Telephone: 0115 9258057 Email: office@johnclifford.school Headteacher: Janine Waring

For the attention of parents of Y1-Y6 children

Show Racism the Red Card Art Competition

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our support for the charity 'Show Racism the Red Card', we are taking part in a nationwide Art competition.

The Show Racism the Red Card (SRtRC) School Competition is free to enter, open to young people of all ages and abilities and is a great follow-on activity to educational work about racism. The charity wants to encourage participants to think about racism and produce their own work about this serious issue.

Each year, the entries received by Show Racism the Red Card highlight both the standard of young people's own work and how the competition is an inspirational way of spreading a really positive anti-racism message.

This year, the children are invited to create the following things:

Year 1 - 6

- Artwork (must not exceed A3 size)
- Creative Writing
- T shirt designs (these will be available to take home from school)
- T-shirt design
- Football boot design.

Children may decide to enter the competition in a group (with a maximum of 6 people) or as individuals.

All entries will be collected and there will be prizes for 1^{st} , 2^{nd} and 3^{rd} place. In addition to a prize, the winners in 1^{st} place will get their entry sent to SRtRC to compete against nationwide entries. Only one entry from Y1-4 and one from Y5-6 can be sent.

An independent panel of judges will select the winning entries and winners will be invited to a special Awards Ceremony at a Premier League stadium. Prizes will be presented by special guests including current and former professional footballers.

If your child would like to take part, please ensure that their entry is sent into school by **Friday 28**th **February**, and that their name, year group, school name and number of participants (if in a group) is on the reverse of their entry.





John Clifford School Nether Street Beeston Nottingham NG9 2AT

Telephone: 0115 9258057 Email: office@johnclifford.school

Headteacher: Janine Waring

This is a unique opportunity for our school to proactively demonstrate our commitment to equality and tackling racism by taking part in the UK's largest equalities themed school competition.

We look forward to seeing the wonderful things that the children create.

Janine Waring

Headteacher

